Best wishes, memories, parties, ways of living… is there anything left to talk about?
Hello seventh floor, so far this is going to be the Christmas Issue and I would like to change the style of writing for this time, not that I have defined one so hard but anyway, this time I won’t start with the so called question, “what has happened so far?” noup, not this time because we all know what has happened so far, at this time of the year is one of the most stressing for all of us, indeed is also one of the best times of the year. Worth to analyze is the fact that everybody has its own way of going around, some study like crazy, some party like crazy and some just don’t know how to split themselves to do both. However the good part is that no matter what we do, that should satisfy our character and personality and determining the equilibrium point is always something hard even to explain, harder to accomplish and still, the good part is that school after all, is almost over! Because, really? Who of you don’t need a vacation? (What a twist wasn’t it?) Yeah, this is the time that we all like to look back and think about this dying year and because of that there is a natural tendency towards having the most fun possible. Yet again, it all comes to a balance between party, study (yes, I know that you have heard it before but that is what we are here for) and having a good time after all. This, my friends is the topic of this month’s letter.

One thing that I would like to let you know is that I am leaving next month back home, this implies that I will no longer be the Ass Pub Rep and that you of course are going to miss me. I had a very good time with all the people on the floor that I met; it was certainly a pleasure to get to know you because you are all nice people and I really hope to see you all again in the future. My best wishes to you all and keep rocking UC Seventh!
Carlos.

Ps. Since it is almost impossible to do not recall all those parties, how was Christmas social?! Hope you all enjoyed a great time there and happy holidays!
